M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Richert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 10, 2018
RE:
Memorandum of Understanding with Boone County Cooperative 

Extension Office for Newcomer Academy

Attached is the memorandum of understanding with the Boone County Cooperative Extension Force (4H) for the English Language Newcomer Academy for the 2018-2019 school year.
I recommend the board approve the above MOU, as presented.
